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GREETINGS!

‘ The Lord has kept His guiding and protecting hand on us this summer.
From Oklahoma City to Houston, Fort Worth, and Haslet, we have had some

highs and some lows. We encountered two fatal wrecks on our travels, one of

which happened only twenty feet in front of me! A cement truck toppled off an
overpass and landed on the car in front of me! I thank God for his protection on

me that day.

I had been told that the summer months would be challenging on
deputation, but it was in different ways that I expected. Our calendar for July
and August were generally full, but by the end of August, our support had only
increased by 2%. We were somewhat confused, but veteran missionaries
encouraged us that much of summer’s support comes in during the fall, and we
certainly saw that to be true. We jumped from 47% support in August, to over
60% support in September! God is truly providing for us during our deputation.

Our visit to the Brazilian consulate in August went mostly well. Joneia
and I are now legally and officially married in Brazil... as long as we are not in
Brazil ... if that makes any sense. But that particular document allows me to get
my Visa as soon as we purchase our plane tickets. There were also a couple
complications with Joneia’s Brazilian passport that we are praying will be sorted

out promptly.

September was our busiest month yet with four missions conferences in
a row. All of our meetings this quarter have been successful and have been huge
blessings to us. After all of our conferences, I had to get an ingrown toenail
removed that had been bothering me for years. Be praying for a speedy recovery
before our next month of deputation begins. This previous quarter has been
extremely productive, and we look forward to OUR LAST QUARTER OF
DEPUTATION! As we looked ahead at the price of plane tickets to Brazil, we
realized that we needed to push our departure goal to the middle of January.
We are currently on track to depart in January 2023.

Thank you, and God bless you.

Jeremy & Joneia Bennett

PRAISES & PRAYER REQUESTS
‘ Praises:

- Over 60% support.

- Asuccessful trip to the Brazilian Consulate in Houston.
Prayer requests:

- Safe travels

- Joneia’s passport will be sorted out promptly

- That we will make it with full support to Brazil by January 2023
- Wisdom for when to buy our plane tickets

- Quickrecovery for Jeremy’s toe



